
CC> y; - ^c. ^ ^

Sayers, Margery

From: stukohn@verizon.net

Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 9:42 PM
To: howard-citizen@yahoogroups.com; CouncilMail

Subject: A Proposed Bill for a Better Means of Due Process

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

FYI,

Just wanted to share with you another proposed Bill introduced by Councilperson Deb Jung which
should be of benefit for all. It is CB33-2019 - An act amending the Howard County Code by
specifying who may appeal Planning Board decisions; see -
https://apps.howardcountvmd.gov/olis/LeaislationDetail.aspx?LeciislationlD=12304. This is
something we have been seeking for a few years thanks to the initiation of HCCA Member, Chris
Alleva. Hopefully this Bill will pass as it is definitely in the right direction to establish a better means
of due process. We want to THANK Councilperson Deb Jung for pursuing this matter.

Stu Kohn
HCCA President


